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At a meeting held on 6th January 2017, the Board considered the documents 
and submissions on file and the report and recommendation of the Planning 
Inspector. 
 
The Board noted the response of the planning authority received by ABP on 
5th October 2016, including details in relation to traffic conditions locally.  
The Board agreed with the inspector that the proposed crematorium, which 
will operate outside of peak morning and evening traffic time, would not be 
likely to have significant effects on the local road network, notwithstanding 
that some peak-hour localised congestion is acknowledged by the planning 
authority.  The Board was satisfied that further circulation of responses and 
submissions was not necessary. 
 
The Board decided not to direct the preparation of an Environmental Impact 
Statement, generally in accordance with the recommendation of the 
Inspector.  Reasons and Considerations in accordance with the attached 
Draft Order (with manuscript amendments).  
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: 6th January 2017 
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